Dear Seniors and Parents:

Your senior year is a very exciting time, and the memories in your yearbook will last a lifetime.  There are four items of importance that this letter addresses.

1)  Your senior picture:  You must have your senior picture taken at Cady Studios no later than September 15, 2018.  Pictures from any other studio will not be included in the yearbook.  The senior pictures are the first layout submitted; therefore, pictures taken after September 15th cannot be added to the yearbook at a later date.  If your picture is taken after August, you will not be able to choose the specific yearbook pose.  There are two Cady Studios for your convenience; one located in St. Johns County and the other in Duval.
2) The senior panoramic photograph is scheduled for August 17, 2018.

3) Senior ads:  We are offering an incentive for early submission.  This will save you money!  Below are the costs and deadlines for senior ad submission.  Please note that the ad (not just the money) must be received by the dates below.  These dates are non-negotiable. The ad must be submitted according to the requirements.  The yearbook staff cannot compose the ad for you.  Please mail or deliver ads to BTHS; Attn:  Anne Irwin, Yearbook Advisor.  Your layouts will not be returned; so do not use the only copy of a picture that you have.  Layouts on CD will be accepted in JPEG or PDF format.  You may also upload your ad and pay online. See the Herff Jones link on the BT Yearbook webpage as of July 1st. All copies and photos must be “Bartram Bear Friendly” (appropriate for viewing and consistent with the St. Johns County School District Student Code of Conduct). 

Full: 8 ½ x 11
    Half: 8 ½ x 5 ½ 
Quarter: 4 ¼ x 5 ½ 
by September 30th 


by October 31st  
Full page:  $350.00


Full page:  $400.00

Half page:  $200.00

Half page:  $250.00

Quarter page:  $125.00

Quarter page:  $175.00
4) Ordering your yearbook:  You do not want to be without a yearbook for your senior year of high school.   The only way to guarantee yourself a book is to pre-order!  Go to the BTHS home page and click the “Yearbook Information” link so that you can order online with a credit card or debit card.  The July/August price of $90 is the lowest that will be offered.  Prices will increase throughout the Fall, and sales will cease in December.  Checks are only accepted for those who need to secure with a $35 deposit.  Separate checks must be written for the yearbook and the senior ads.  Do not combine the costs on one check.

e.g., check #101 
$350.00

For full-page senior ad in September

e.g., check #102
$90.00

For yearbook in August

Updates are available on the website.  
If you have any questions regarding any of the above information, please email Anne Irwin.   anne.irwin@stjohns.k12.fl.us (make sure the dot is not dropped b/n the first and last names)
Sincerely,
Anne Irwin
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